

Thank YOU!

Your generosity has helped improve the lives of thousands across Metro Denver.

Dear SALUTATION,

We want to express our sincere appreciation for your support of our 2014 Season To Share campaign. Because of your generosity, and 5,274 donors like you, we are pleased to share that for the eighth consecutive year, a multi-million grant distribution was recently awarded through Denver Post Charities, a McCormick Foundation Fund to nonprofit organizations across Metro Denver. You have helped make a difference for thousands in our community.

You made a difference to the young boy struggling in reading and math, who improved his comprehension and increased his self-confidence.

You made a difference to the mother worried about the health of her son's teeth, who found low-cost dental care to fill his cavities and help prevent new ones.

You made a difference to the single mother on the brink of homelessness, who found a safe place to live with her family and an opportunity to gain the skills to make it on her own.

You made a difference to the father unable to feed his family, who found access to free bread, produce and milk to put on his family's table.

More than \$1,550,000 was raised during the campaign. The McCormick Foundation matched every dollar raised by fifty cents, for an additional \$780,000. With *The Denver Post* and the McCormick Foundation paying all expenses, 100% of all donations, plus the match, supports qualified, local nonprofit organizations.

Recently, we held a reception for the 53 nonprofits receiving grants in 2015 and distributed a combined total of \$2,350,000 through Denver Post Charities. These organizations provide life-changing programs that help low-income children, families and adults move out of poverty toward stabilization and self-sufficiency.

The Denver Post is proud to partner with the Robert R. McCormick Foundation to build a stronger community. Whether you read The Post in print, online or via social media, we are honored to bring you the stories of those being helped with your support.

We share the stories, and you make the difference.

Thank you for making it possible.

Mac Tully CEO and Publisher The Denver Post

David Hiller
President and CEO
Robert R. McCormick Foundation

Zil Wille

THE 2014 SEASON TO SHARE CAMPAIGN RAISED OVER \$1,550,000 FROM 5,274 DONORS AND MATCHED WITH MORE THAN \$780,000 pieces to knock dBYn THE Boys & Girls Clu of 17 clubs s MCCORMICK FOUNDATION **JULY 2015** \$2,350,000 GRANTED TO 53 ORGANIZATIONS Julio TO STRENGTHEN OUR COMMUNITY IN

YOU made

CHILD & YOUTH EDUCATION:

"Every child has the capability to succeed, but it's not a level playing field – we can make it a level playing field."

Terry Liggins, Executive Director
 Bennie E. Goodwin After School Academic Program

"Without this organization, I wouldn't be where I am today. I'm proud to be a dreamer. They were like a second family to me."

Kenny Nguyen, former participant
 I Have a Dream Foundation of Boulder County

HOMELESSNESS:

"We give them a safe place to live and support services to boost their confidence and skills."

Sharon Knight, President and CEO of Warren Village

"The new Volunteers of America Veteran Service Center will be a triage for homeless vets."

Lilly Hackett, Marine veteran helped by Volunteers of America

a difference

HEALTH & WELLNESS:

"This is a lifesaver for a lot of us. It's not easy to stay healthy on the street."

Bill Buchanan, patient
 Colorado Coalition for the Homeless' Health Outreach Program

"The patients we see at Dental Aid don't have the access to dental care that privately insured patients have."

- Darby Barfield, Pediaitric Dentist, Dental Aid in Louisville

HUNGER:

"I think the beauty <of the program> is, they get to eat with their teachers."

Khoa Nguyen, Principal, Ellis Elementary
 Hunger Free Colorado's Breakfast After the Bell program

"Depending on our donations, we have a lot of fresh bread, produce and dairy items. People can take as much of that as they'd like each time."

Kelyn Anker, Supervisor

Food Bank of the Rockies Mobile Pantry

Read more of these stories at SeasonToShare.com

Denver Post Charities 2015 Grant Recipients

CHILD & YOUTH EDUCATION

Alternatives For Youth

Bennie E. Goodwin After School

Academic Program

Bluff Lake Nature Center

Boys and Girls Clubs of Metro Denver

The Children's Literacy Center

City Year

Colorado Seminary/The Bridge Project

Colorado Youth for a Change

Community College of Denver Foundation

Denver Kids

Denver Public Schools Foundation

Denver Urban Scholars

Denver Youth Program

I Have a Dream Foundation - Colorado

I Have a Dream Foundation of

Boulder County

Impact on Education

Mi Casa Resource Center For Women

Reading Partners

Save Our Youth

Summer Scholars

YESS Institute

HUNGER

Community Food Share

Denver Inner City Parish

Food Bank of the Rockies

Hunger Free Colorado

Jewish Community Foundation of Colorado

Mail To: Denver Post Charities, 25540 Network Place, Chicago, IL 60673-1255

Project Angel Heart

HEALTH & WELLNESS

Children's Hospital Colorado Foundation

Colorado Children's Immunization Coalition

Colorado Coalition for the Homeless

Commerce City Community Health Services

Dental Aid

Denver Health and Hospitals Foundation

Howard Dental Center

Kids In Need of Dentistry

Rocky Mountain Multiple Sclerosis Center

Rocky Mountain Youth Medical and

Nursing Consultants

HOMELESSNESS

Access Housing of Adams County

Boulder Shelter for the Homeless

Catholic Charities and Community Services

of the Archdiocese of Denver

Delores Project

Denver Rescue Mission

Family Homestead

Family Tree

The Gathering Place

Growing Home

Inn Between of Longmont

Jeffco Action Center

Jewish Family Service of Colorado

The Salvation Army

Urban Peak Denver

Volunteers of America Colorado Branch

Warren Village

We are honored to present these nonprofit organizations who received grants this year with funds raised through the Season To Share Campaign of Denver Post Charities, a McCormick Foundation Fund.

Their programs and services provide those in need with tools and opportunities for a brighter future. We commend these organizations' dedication to strengthening the community.

This great work would not be possible without the support of our generous donors.

Thank YOU!

Keep up the great work! I believe in the important work of Denver Post Charities. I would like to donate \$ The McCormlck Foundation will match your donation at 50%.			Payment Options: My check is enclosed, payable to Denver Post Charities Please charge my: Visa MasterCard AmEx DiscoverCard Nould like to give monthly. Please charge my credit card S on the first Monday of the month until further notice.	
Name			. On the lifet Monday of the mor	in unui lutinei nonce.
Address			Card Number	Expiration Date
City	State	Zlp	Signature	
			Do you wish to have your name	published as a donor? ☐ Yes ☐ No
Daytime Telephone			To donate online visit: SeasonToShare.com/donate	
				. McCormick Foundation. The Foundation is a registered
Email Address			 501(c)(3) organization, IRS registration #56-3689171. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. A written advice-indigment will be sent for your files. The McCormick Foundation and the Deriver Post respect your right to privacy and do not inside or self-donor names. 	



101 West Colfax Avenue Denver, CO 80202 Non Profit
Presorted
US Postage
PAID
McCormick
Foundation

We'd like to

Thank YOU!

About Denver Post Charities and Season To Share

In 1992, The Denver Post expanded its long-term support of those in need in Metro Denver and partnered with the Robert R. McCormick Foundation to establish Denver Post Charities, a McCormick Foundation Fund. Season To Share is the primary fundraising campaign for Denver Post Charities.

Denver Post Charities is committed to helping those less fortunate in our community improve their lives and become self-sufficient. With the generous support of donors to Season To Share and matching funds provided by the McCormick Foundation, grants are made to qualified nonprofit organizations that focus on Child & Youth Education, Health & Wellness, Homelessness and Hunger.

Since inception, more than \$64 million has been granted through Denver Post Charities, with money raised through Season To Share, making a positive impact on the lives of thousands of disadvantaged children, families and adults every year.



To learn more visit SeasonToShare.com

Special thanks to:

